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PRINCIPAL’S UPDATE
Dear EVHS Community,

As we step into spring and see less 
snow (hopefully) and more sunshine, 
things seem to become even more 
active in school.  

Academically we are in the process 
of getting all students course 
selections for the 2022-23 school year.  We have 
already distributed to students their scheduling 
worksheet, discussed the process during homeroom, 
and hosted an electives fair for students to discover 
more about their choices.  With the support of our 
Counseling Department all students will begin entering 
their selections.  If you want to know more you can see 
all the academic planning information on our website 
under the Academics tab of our website (click here).

Athletics already have six different varsity sports 
practicing and competing.  It becomes incredibly 
congested as we have the most number of teams 
(boys/girls lacrosse, boys/girls track, girls soccer) all 
vying for use of our stadium at the same time.  These 
are also some of our largest teams and represent over 
300 student athletes that will be participating during the 
spring season alone.

Activities are also very active with the spring drama 
production “The Addam’s Family Musical” set to perform 
March 24-26 at 7:00pm (and a matinee March 27 at 
2:00pm).  This should be a really fun show that is 
appropriate for all ages.  The other huge right of passage 
each spring is of course the Junior/Senior Prom.  
Everyone will be dressed up and looking their best on 
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We still have a few yearbooks
for the 2021-2022 school year
available for purchase!
Yearbooks can be purchased
online at Jostens.com, and
search for our school name
and city under the “FIND MY
SCHOOL STORE” search bar.
The yearbook staff has worked
extremely hard to capture this
momentous school year! Don’t
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Saturday, April 30th at the Marriott Resort in Lionshead 
Village.  

Assessments are another aspect of the springtime 
adventures in high schools.  As part of our CDE 
requirements we will be administering the PSAT9, 
PSAT10, SAT11, and CMAS Science exams.  
Wednesday, April 13th and Thursday, April 14th will be 
the dates students complete these assessments.  There 
will be no regular classes on these days as we have to 
dedicate 100% of our staff and facilities to administer the 
tests.  

So if you haven’t already, I advise that you buckle up 
and get ready for a fun ride as we experience the crazy, 
hectic, awesomeness that is springtime in schools!

Eagle Valley
High School
presents "The
Addams
Family"
March 24-27 -
7:00 pm 
$12 General Admission

$5 with employee or student ID card

miss out on this opportunity to
celebrate the memories with
your student. If you have any
questions, please reach out to
the yearbook adviser at
joy.hamilton@eagleschools.net,
or contact Jostens Customer
Service at 1-877-767-5217.

Click here for Spring
Sports Schedules

EVHS Boys Soccer
is about to start offseason
conditioning! Use the
Remind code EVHSBSOC or text
@evhssoc to the number 81010 to get
schedule updates and offseason
news.

Volleyball
open gyms are beginning
in April. Contact coach

Garvey @
michael.garvey@eagleschools.net if
you are interested in participating

HAVE CLOTHES?

You know those clothes hanging in your closet and
at the bottom of your dresser that you will never
wear again? Why don’t you give those clothes a
second chance at life and donate them to the EVHS
clothing swap? Your donated clothes will be set up in
the cafeteria on April 15th from 5 to 8, where anyone
can come in to get some new fashionable clothing.
The goal is to keep all these clothes out of the trash and give them a new home! You can leave
your donated clothes in the front office or send your address to NHS members, Ana Garcia or
Jada Abbott, and they can pick up the clothes from your house. Contact NHS with any
questions or additional information.

https://www.westernslopeleagueco.org/public/genie/399/school/311/date/2022-03-01/view/week/


How Sick is Too Sick?
When Children and Staff Should Stay Home from School or Child
Care Evaluation of a sick child must consider which diseases are
currently circulating among students, staff, and the community.
Known exposure to cases or an outbreak of a contagious disease
(including but not limited to those listed here), even without a

confirmed diagnosis, may necessitate more stringent return to school requirements.During
Colorado's ongoing response to the COVID-19 pandemic, children and staff who have
symptoms consistent with COVID-19 should receive testing, and follow the COVID-19 isolation
guidance until testing is completed or if they test positive. If the individual tests negative for
COVID-19, the individual should then follow the recommendations for their disease or symptoms
using the below guidance. 
There are four main reasons to keep children and adults at home: 
1. The child or staff is at risk of infecting others with COVID-19 or another contagious illness,
either because of symptoms or recent close contact. 
2. The child or staff member does not feel well enough to take part in usual activities. For
example, a child is overly tired, fussy or will not stop crying.
3. A child needs more care than teachers and staff can give while still caring for the other 
children. 
4. The child or staff member has symptoms or an illness is on this list, and staying home is
required.

SPIRIT WEAR FOR EAGLE VALLEY HIGH SCHOOL

EVHS Spirit Wear
Any of the above items can be purchased through the school by visiting Audrey Aberle
(Bookkeeper) where you can make a purchase by cash or check.  You can also
purchase online and pickup if you have an account with www.myschoolbucks.com

https://d31hzlhk6di2h5.cloudfront.net/20220310/70/ba/eb/fe/a74a342d0226045b141488f4/How_Sick_Illness_Policy_Final.pdf
http://www.myschoolbucks.com/
http://www.facebook.com/www.facebook.com/evhsdevils
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